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2nd December 2024 

 
As we enter the Christmas season, here are some reminders of Christmas events at school this 
term.  See original letters on the school website for more details: 
 
Christmas Panto  
We are going to the panto tomorrow. Please be at the Salisbury Playhouse at 5.20pm. After 
school club closes at 4.00pm.  
 
Christmas Fair 
On Friday 6th December, FONTS PTA are organising a Christmas Fair after school.  
 
Hedgehogs Nativity 
Reminder that Hedgehogs class are performing their nativity on Tuesday 10th December at 
8.45am. Due to limited space only hedgehog families are welcome to attend. 
 
Christmas class craft workshops 
Squirrels and Foxes classes – Wednesday 11th December 
Badgers and Hedgehogs classes – Thursday 12th December  
 
Christmas Jumper Day  
Save the children Christmas Jumper day is on Thursday 12th December 
 
Santa Dash  
Friday 13th December we are taking part in our school Santa Dash.  Children will take part in their 
PE kits. 
 
Christmas Lunch and class parties 
On Tuesday 17th December, we are having a whole school Christmas lunch in the village hall. 
Your child can wear Christmas themed jumpers/party clothes on this day. They do not need to 
wear school uniform. Classes are also organising parties in the afternoon.  
 
Christmas School Disco 
On Wednesday 18th December, FONTS PTA have organised a Christmas disco. Hedgehogs and 
Foxes : 6-7pm and Squirrels and Badgers: 7-8pm.  
 
 

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley  
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
 

 

http://www.newtontony.wilts.sch.uk/


 

 

 
Invitation to Christmas Worship  
On Friday 20th December at 8.45am, you are welcome to join us for our Christmas Celebration 
Worship in St Andrew’s Church in Newton Tony. Please complete this form if you are going to 
attend so we can organise seating. There is something really special about joining together in 
church and it is a wonderful part of our Christmas celebrations. Please confirm your attendance by 
Monday 16th December by completing our online form: https://forms.office.com/e/v7PRPF5t0W  
 
Last day of term  
Last day of half term is Friday 20th December and school finishes at normal time. After School club 
will be running as usual.  
 
We wish you a peaceful Christmas holiday and hope you have a chance to relax and spend time 
with your family. If you need any support for your own or other mental health over this time, please 
follow this link https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/tips-for-everyday-living/christmas-and-
mental-health/christmas-and-mental-health/   
 
We look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 7th January 2025.  
 
 

 
 
Kind regards  

SPriestley 

Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 
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